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March 19 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The new date for parent-teacher conferences will be Friday, April 12, 2024 from 11:00AM to 1:00PM at 

Central Islip High School.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there.  As always, please feel free to contact the High School 

Administrative team at 631-348-5079, or via email at eharuthunian@centralislip.k12.ny.us. 

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

Eric Haruthunian 

High School Principal 
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